
 

Star of the Week Y1 Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

We had a wonderful afternoon 

out on the field. After a very dull 

morning, the sun finally made an 

appearance. It was lovely to see 

everyone enjoying the sunshine 

and later playing together with all 

the equipment. Thank you so 

much to everyone who joined us. 

We hope you enjoyed it as much 

as we did. 

Miss Cragg’s class visited the orchard on Tuesday to learn 

more about habitats. The children explored natural habitats 

and thought carefully about 

why certain environments 

make good habitats for 

different animals. We are 

hoping to have more 

opportunities to visit the 

orchard next year. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘HOPE’ 

RecD -      Lennox  

RecP -      Leo  

RecV/T—  Aalyiah  

Y1L-         Joel  

Y1K -       Jason  

Y1Mc-     James 

Y2K -       Evie  

Y2R -       Leighton  

Y2B -       Eva  

Y3E -       Hollie 

Y3H -       Jacob  

Y4D –     Chloe  

Y4L -       Leah  

Y4B -       Erin  

Y5C -       Annabelle 

Y5B-        Kiki  

Y6H -       Faith  

Y6C -       Lily  

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your child’s 

Parent Pay account in order for them to 

receive snack and/or a school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 19th July 2019 

School closes on Friday 26th 

July & we return on Thursday 

5th September 2019. 

Y6OC Westbrook Orchard Visit 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming  Events 

July 2019 

 

19th—Y2AK Westbrook Orchard 

Visit. 

23rd—Y2HB Westbrook Orchard 

Visit. 

25th—Y6 Leavers’ Performance 

2pm, this is a ticket event for Y6 

families only.  

 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

School Uniform—Polite Reminder  

Advance Notice School Meals 
From September, due to the size of the school 

increasing and a lack of capacity in the hall, 

KS2 (junior) children will only be able to stay 

for a hot dinner if they have one all week.  You 

will only be able to opt in and opt of this every 

half term.   

Y2 children moving into Y3 must set up     

accounts if they want to purchase a school 

dinner for at least half a term or purchase 

toast at morning break. 

Please see the school website regarding our school uniform policy, you will 

also find the details of the two suppliers we use for our 

uniform. All sweatshirts, cardigans and jumpers must have 

the school logo on them, the children will also need a school 

book bag from the suppliers as it fits into the classroom 

trays and a drawstring PE bag, which fits on the pegs.   

If your child neds to bring a rucksack to school because they 

come on a bike, it needs to be left with the bike in the 

shelter during the day due to lack of space in cloakroom 

areas. 

Accompanying this newsletter is a copy of 

the Class List for 2019/2020.  

 

Student Recognition 
It is excellent to see an  

increase in girls playing    

football, both in school 

and outside of school. 

Some of the girls in year 

5 and 6 have joined the 

local Cromwell girls team 

run by Miss Stubbs. It is 

great to see two of our 

year 6 girls receive   

player of the match!  

Well done, girls.  

 

This Reception pupil has 

recently completed her 

first Ballet exam.         

Congratulations! 

Friend’s of St Philips 

Thank you to everyone that came along 

to the Summer Disco we raised a total 

of £423.  

 

As the school year ends, the friends will 

be saying a fond goodbye to the current 

chair Andrea Nicholson. We would all 

like to say a big thank you to Andrea for 

all her hard work over the years. Without 

her commitment we wouldn't have been 

able to run such successful events, 

which have raised thousands for our 

school. 

We are still looking for a new chair to 

take over from September. Please get in 

touch if you would be interested in this 

position, or if you can offer any help to 

support our events. 

How often do you use Westbrook Library?  Did you 

know that in the last quarter there was a 15% drop 

in visits and book issues.  If this trend continues, 

there can be only one outcome for local residents.  

 

Our school values its partnership with the library, 

so why not make a pledge with yourself, your 

partner and your family to visit the library once a 

month and take out a book.  That way, YOU can 

help make a difference. 

 

Westbrook Library needs you! 

 

Alan Guthrie 

Governor 

Library 
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